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RE: Notification ofMaterial Error or Omission In A Receipts and Expenditure 
Report 

Thank you for your July 9, 2010 letter outlining material errors contained in our January 
10, 2010 Receipts and Expenditures Report covering tp.e period January 1, 2009 through 
December 31, 2009. 

v 
Up until the January 10,2010 Receipts and Expenditures Report we had combined 
account balances from our federal and state accounts when reporting beginning and 
ending balances. We then became aware that combining the two accounts was 
unnecessary and we were not required to report any federal account activity through state 

'reporting. As of December 31, 2009 there existed a $30,900.25 balance within our state 
PAC account and $12,255.67 within the federal PAC account (the difference between our ' 
January 10,2009 Report and our January 10,2010 Report). The correct balance (cash on' 

'hand) of $30,900.25 contained in our January 10,2010 Receipts and Expenditures Report 
was the correct balance in our state account. ­

Thank you very much for your time and attention to our response. We will continue to ' 
ensure any f.lture reports are correctly itemized. Please do not hesitate to contact us with 
any additional comments, questions or concerns. 

(Sincerely, /J I 
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! Jer y Slaugh er,I

Executive Director 
, , Kansas Medical Society 

Committee 
(KaMPAC) 
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